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NIOSH NPPTL Introduces New Fact Sheet Series, 
“PPE CASE Notes” 
 
The National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health 
(NIOSH) National Personal Protective Technology Laboratory 
(NPPTL) is introducing a new series of fact sheets Personal 
Protective Equipment Conformity Assessment Studies and 
Evaluations (PPE CASE) Notes. These PPE CASE Notes provide 
“a summary of findings from our post-market personal protective 
equipment tests, evaluations, and investigations. These fact 
sheets inform you about common themes or trends we found and 
provide best practice reminders.” 

The first fact sheet is about sizing issues with self-contained 
breathing apparatus facepieces within fire departments. You can 
download this fact sheet on the NIOSH website 
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For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit 
the SMCX-hosted website at:  https://www.smscx.org/. 
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